MEVAGISSEY
8 PARK ROAD
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LE4 3AU

December 1982

MERRY CHRISTMAS EVERYONE,

If you wish to send the boys Christmas cards, send 3 seperate cards
in their own envelopes (enclosing 3 loose stamps for postage onto the
boys), them put the enveloped cards into another envelope and send
them to the above address no later than December 15th. . M

I'm sad to say that not many members seem to want to write letters
and have them published in 'Harvest'. Surely you have some stories
to tell of The Wurzels -amusing or otherwise. If so, please send
them to me by January. Thank you to everyone who has written to me.

The boys have had to re-record 2 songs with Lee Sheridan
(Brotherhood of Man) for the L.P., so it will not be released just
yet. Sorry for the delay.

The Wurzels are promoting their own summer season show at
Babbacombe, South Devon, next year, and will run for 20 weeks from
May to the beginning of October. Support acts are not finalised
yet, but Jerry Thomas (comedian) is being considered.

In November, the boys offered a barrel of cider to the person
who gave the most money to the 'Children In Need' campaign. The
event was held at the Bristol T.V. studios and the highest amount
of money donated was £1000. -

DATES
January 21st. -- Whitehaven Civic Hall, Cumbria.

This is the only date that the boys have booked for the
beginning of next year. If you wish to obtain dates of venues that
may arise from now until the next newsletter, please send a stamped-
addressed-envelope to the fan club address.

It only leaves me now to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and
Happy New Year from Peter, Tony, Tommy and myself.

Yours Wurzelly
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